Highway Superintendent Monthly Report

Highway Superintendent Report: 05/16/2023: Richard Meilleur

We have spent the majority of our time getting ready for our paving projects. We
have opened up the Belleville Road to let more sun in. We removed all the large
trees and brush and cleared the whole road back to the right-a-way.

We have cut, split and stacked 50 cords of firewood from the trees we removed
off the Belleville Road.

We are also ditching and cutting shoulders on the Smith Road and Lazy River
Road from CR 25 all the way to the Hermon town line.

We have stockpiled 738 tons of crushed stone from Barrett's to use on our dirt
roads; we will be putting it on after we finish prepping for the paving projects.

As of today, we have 1 truck broke down and we are having a hard time getting
the wiring harness we need to fix it also our chipper is down with a blown engine;
we are trying to get a price on a complete engine and a price on a rebuild kit.

| would also like to thank the men for another safe and productive year.




